
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Title I Parent Involvement  
End of the Year: Input and Review Meeting 

Thursday, May 11, 10:00 A.M., or 5:00 P.M. 
Location: Parent Resource Room 411 

 
ATTENTION: ALL PARENTS 

 

 
 

Please make plans to attend and participate in this very important Title I parental involvement 
meeting as we review, revise and discuss required documents of Title I Parent Involvement. 
 
Each year Title I schools are required to involve parents in the review and revision process of the 
school parent policy, compact and survey. Parents also have the right to give in-put and suggestions 
how one percent of the Title I parent involvement budget is spent. 
 
This meeting will also review: 
 

What does it mean to be a “Title I” school? 
 

Title I Program  Curriculum  Parents Right to Know 
School Status               Testing   School-Parent Policy 
Budget & Funding  School Goals  School-Parent Compact 
Parent Survey               School-wide                  Volunteer Opportunities  

 
Parents, we need your in-put! You do not want to miss this opportunity to help strengthen the Title I Parent 
Involvement program at your school! 
 
For more information, contact the school office or your Parent Facilitator:   
Mrs. T. Bing 706-592-3730 


